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President's Message 

I’d like to thank everyone who came to the March meeting. We had a lively discussion 
about the economy, some causes of the problem and how they might be mended, 
including some thoughts about how the President’s stimulus plan would affect the 
situation. As with everything political, nothing is certain. As someone once said, “we 
live in interesting times”. 

This month, we will be giving our tax members a break by having 2 hours of 
A&A. Bob Dow will be giving us an update on PCAOB auditing standards. 

I apologize for this abbreviated message, but there are tax returns calling. See you all 
after the 15th. 

Congratulations to Marye Lord on winning last month’s drawing. 
 
Larry Cohen 

 
Save the Date for Annual Convention 
Catch the wave to success at the 2009 Annual Convention at the Ritz-Carlton in 
Amelia Island, Florida on June 28th – July 1st. Please join the Society for exciting CPE 
opportunities and fun in the sun with your fellow members at this wonderful resort. 
On Tuesday, June 30 Barry Melancon will be the keynote speaker. He will cover 
issues facing the profession. Please check the web site for up-to-date information. 

 
Meeting Information and Schedule 
 
The cost is $30 for current members of North Perimeter Chapter and $35 for 
nonmembers. Payment is at the door by cash or check. The time of the meeting is 5 
p.m. for registration. Student members of our chapter may attend free as guests 
(with proper RSVP) of the chapter. 
 
Reservations can be made by email or on the North Perimeter Chapter web site. 

The Ravinia Club is located just across from Perimeter Mall. Heading north from 
Ashford-Dunwoody and I-285, go to the third light and turn right (just after Crowne 
Plaza Ravinia) on Ravinia North into the Ravinia Complex. Take the first immediate 
right and proceed down the hill. Go past One Ravinia Building and turn left between 
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Buildings One and Two. Turn into the parking garage on the right. There is no charge 
for parking. 
 
Meeting Schedule 
April 21, 2009 – “Update on PCAOB Auditing Standards” Presented By Robert F. 
Dow 
of Arnall Golden Gregory LLP (2 Hours A&A) 
 
May 19, 2009 – “Pension Plans and the Use of Cash Balance Plans” Presented By 
Tony Brizzolara of Louis Kravitz & Associates. 

 
Chapter Officers 
 
President: Larry Cohen 
770-391-5802 
 
Vice President: Jennifer Birtz 
770-353-5093 
 
Secretary: Howard Drobes 
678-366-0392  

Treasurer: Bob Johnson 
404-591-3105 

 

 
  

Directors 
 
2009 
Marian Macleod-Elliott 
Dick Negus * 
Robert (Lee) Height 
 
2010 
Dan Giannini 
Ellen Sweatt* 
Martha O'Brien* 
 
2011 
Brandon Verner* 
Jerry Endsley 
Phoebe Hiland* 
* Denotes Past President of the chapter 
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